From: Fowler, David

Sent: 05 June 2019 09:20

To: Planning

Subject: FW: Abacus school objection to planning application
Attachments: 20192375P objection.docx

Please upload objection.
Thanks,
D

David Fowler
Principal Planner

Telephone: 0207 974 2123

From:

Sent: 02 June 2019 23:06

To: Fowler, David <David.Fowler@camden.gov.uk>
Subject: Abacus school objection to planning application

Dear Mr Fowler,
Please find below a formal objection to Abacus school’s planning application.

Best wishes,

Chair New End School.



